
 

 

Westleton Common Advisory Group 
Safety Audit Report 

 

Date of Audit – Saturday 20th April 2024 

Auditors – David Rous, Nick Shearme and Ian Webber 

 

Scope of Audit; 

All main paths on both sides of Baker’s Lane and Mill Street/Mill Road were walked. All 

benches, seats, handrails and steps were checked.  

 

Findings; 

The base of the fire notice post at the top of the Black Slough steps has rotted. 

No other problems were found. 

 

Recommendations; 

Ensure fire risk warning signs remain in place during the summer.  

Replace or reset fire notice post at top of Black Slough steps. 

Replace beehive warning signs. 

 
David Rous, Nick Shearme, Ian Webber 

22/04/2024 


